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15 May 
2017

Fly-tipping, Hygiene and 
Public Health in Blakenhall.

Request for the Council to do 
more to apprehend offenders

137

Susan White, 
Service Lead – 

Consumer 
Services

Status – Closed.
Response from officer outlining the procedure 
followed by Consumer Services to deal with fly-
tipping and other environmental crimes.  Officers 
suggested that a meeting could be arranged with the 
lead petitioner to discuss the matter further if they 
wished.

30 May
2017

Parents of East Park 
Academy – Save Our 
Teachers/PE Teachers

198 N/A

Status – Closed.
The lead petitioner was notified that the issue did not 
fall within the responsibilities of the Council and they 
were advised to contact the East Park Academy and 
the Manor Multi Academy Trust.

26 June 
2017

Mens Only Swimming 
Sessions N/A N/A

Status – Closed.
The lead petitioner withdrew the petition.

19 July 
2017 Parking on All Saints Road 14

 Gwyn James,
 Head of Strategic 

Transportation and 
Nick Broomhall, 
Service Lead – 
Traffic & Road 
Safety

Status – Closed
The lead petitioner was notified that a consultation 
on residential parking schemes had been 
undertaken.  Under the criteria approved by Cabinet 
(Resources) Panel, this area did not meet the 
requirements.

October 
2017

Community Area Untidy – 
Moathouse Lane West 300

Steve Woodward 
– Head of 
Environmental 
Services

Status – Closed.
The lead petitioner has been contacted and advised 
that many signatories are invalid as they do not have 
a valid address.  She confirmed that she would be 
happy to speak with an officer and arrange a visit to 
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look at the issues, rather than the petition being 
considered formally and that visit is now being 
arranged with the Head of Environmental Services.  

27 
October 
2017

Speeding on Lea Road 543

 Gwyn James,
 Head of Strategic 

Transportation and 
Nick Broomhall, 
Service Lead – 
Traffic & Road 
Safety

Status – On-going. 
The petition was hand delivered but did not contain 
details of the lead petitioner to contact.
The person who brought in the petition has been 
contacted to ask if they are the lead petitioner.  The 
responsible officers have been notified that a petition 
has been submitted.


